CIRCLE 034 0

OFFICE HOURS

September 21st. 1926.

Senor Don Rio Hortega, Residencia des Estudiantes, Madrid.

Dear Doctor Hortega:

I am anxious to come to Madrid in November, to study your methods of staining nervous tissue.

I have written to Doctor Cajal for his permission to work in his laboratory, and also to work with yourself, if you will grant me the privilege of doing so.

We are about to enlarge our neurological service at Bellevue Hospital, under the direction of Professor Foster Kennedy, of Cornell Medical School, and he has asked me to request your permission to come to Madrid to study your technique in order that we may apply it to our work in New York.

With very kindest regards,

Yours sincerely,

Instructor in Neuropathology. Cornell Univer. Medical School.

Lewis Stevenson